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PUBLISHED In this webinar, we will discuss the single and multiemployer
03/15/2021 pension provisions in the American Rescue Plan. We are pleased
SOURCE to be joined by Chantel Sheaks, Vice President, Retirement Policy
COVID-19 Webinar Series of the U.S. Chamber of Commerce, as we walk through not only

the legislation but also the regulations and guidance needed to
implement the pension provisions in the ARP.
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This publication is provided for educational and informational purposes only and does not contain legal advice. The information should in no way be taken as an indication of future legal results. Accordingly, you
should not act on any information provided without consulting legal counsel. To comply with U.S. Treasury Regulations, we also inform you that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any tax advice contained in this
communication is not intended to be used and cannot be used by any taxpayer to avoid penalties under the Internal Revenue Code, and such advice cannot be quoted or referenced to promote or market to
another party any transaction or matter addressed in this communication.



